
 
 
 
 

 
 

‘where the individual counts’ 
 
 

 
We currently have a vacancy for a  

 

 Teacher of Mathematics 
 

to support pupils within the school in our Maths department, up to 
and including GCSE 

 
 

The school is a non-selective, small independent school which 
offers opportunities to teach pupils of all abilities within a calm, 

purposeful and supportive setting. 
 

Applications are welcome from both experienced teachers and 
those in their ECT year. 

 
Visits to the School are advised prior to application and these may 

be arranged via Mrs Nightingale: 
upperschool@kirkstonehouseschool.co.uk  

 
The school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 

of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers 
to share this commitment. If successful, an enhanced DBS check 

will be sought. 
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